
From: Chihang harry Ko <                                           >  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 6:35 PM 
To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: unqualified person can become a company secretary 

 

WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

 

HKEX,  

 

It seems that you want to destroy the governance of listing company and HK . 

 

Regards, 

HARRY KO 

HKICPA HKICS 

 


